Dear SRS oM,

Please accept this small gift as a thank you. We have really enjoyed our
walks through your land which you maintain very well for the benefit of

others.

We haven't walked for a while as we now have a puppy but she is
getting to the stage where she should be able to do the loop in the New

Year.
We hope you have a great Christmas and prosperous New Year.
Best wishes

Cliff & Gay (the lockdown walkers!)



